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Two long-serving members of the Office of Admissions and Student Affairs were
recently recognized by L. Lee Hamm, MD, Senior Vice President and Dean, for their
remarkable dedication to Tulane University School of Medicine. Melissa Riley, a
student records specialist, has been part of the School of Medicine for 30 years, and
Kim Melerine, a program coordinator, has served for 26 years. Together, their
combined 56 years of service reflect a deep commitment to supporting students and



advancing the school’s mission. Congratulations to Melissa and Kim, and thank you
for the invaluable contributions you make every day.

Melissa Riley (left) and Kim Melerine (right) have worked at Tulane University School
of Medicine for a combined 56 years. They were recently presented with awards by
Dr. Lee Hamm (center).


